



Winter 2023 Newsletter

Bob Celebrates his 200th Release!

2023 has been a great year for us. Even during a "not-so-good" economy, our abundance of family-supporters came out and showed their love and dedication to Bob, his art and the Gallery and we thank you!

What better way to close the year than to proudly announce

Bob's 200th print of "Flyby"!

This beautiful, hand-deckled Giclee depicts a scene at Bob's fish camp, which is located behind his studio in Lexington, NC.

To commemorate this special release, we increased the edition quantity to 200.

Each hand signed and numbered print comes with a Certificate of Authenticity that recognizes this very special 200th release.

> "Flyby" Giclee

Release Date: Dec 2023 Signed-Numbered: 200 **Artist Proofs: 20**

Unframed Size: 14" W x 21" H \$250 + tax and shipping

to learn more visit www bobtimberlake com





The Bob Timberlake Gallery will host their annual Christmas Open House at its Lexington, NC gallery on Saturday, December 9th, 10am - 5pm.

Please join us for a full day of joyful festivities; including a special appearance by Jolly Ole Saint Nick!

New Book Release! BIRDS OF A FEATHER

Renowned artist Bob Timberlake and Ambassador Mark Erwin have joined forces for a third volume, Birds of a Feather.

In this third volume, together Bob and Mark celebrate the joys of friendship and the blessings of nature with practical advice about how friendships are made and nurtured.

With over thirty new paintings and studies by Bob and a special benediction by Mark,

Birds of a Feather is both beautiful and useful inspirational guide. The price is \$40 plus tax and shipping.

To purchase, please call The Bob Timberlake Gallery at 336-249-4428